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Ambassador of Botswana to Japan visits Tsuzuki Ward Office

On December 16, Ambassador of Botswana to Japan H.E. Major General (Ret.) Gotsileene MORAKE and Mrs. Morake visited
the Tsuzuki Ward Office, where he met with its Director General, Mr. Sato, and the Director of the Tsuzuki Multicultural &
Youth Plaza, Ms. Hayashida. The Ambassador conveyed his gratitude for their cooperation in arranging the eighth exhibition
of paintings by elementary school students in his home country and at Chigasaki Elementary School. He also expressed thanks
for the help organizing the Botswana team’s pre-Tokyo 2020 games training camp held in Yokohama as well as his wishes for
further exchange. Afterwards, the Ambassador enjoyed viewing the children’s artwork and visited Chigasaki Elementary:.
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UN officer talks to local students about careers in international organizations

The International Affairs Bureau and YCU, with the support of the UN Japanese Staff Association, are jointly organizing a
series of lectures to support local students pursuing careers in international organizations. On December 18, Mr. Marusaki,
from the Department of Operational Support (DOS), was invited to speak about challenges faced by peacekeeping operations
(PKOs), how they respond via frameworks such as the UN Triangular Partnership Programme (TPP), and his own career path.
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Turkish Ambassador meets with Mayor Yamanaka

On December 20, H.E. Mr. Korkut GUNGEN, the Ambassador of the Republic of

Turkey to Japan, paid a visit to Mayor Yamanaka at Yokohama City Hall. They
discussed topics such as exchange opportunities between Turkey and Yokohama.
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Yokohama’s approach to SDGs progress featured in New York, UN-Habitat report

The New York Mayor’s Office for International Affairs and UN-Habitat have launched a new
report, “Leading Locally: The Origins and Impact of the Voluntary Local Review.” The report
explores the legacy of the VLR, a framework for describing local progress on the SDGs.

In September 2019, Yokohama was among the first cities to sign the “VLR Declaration” proposed
by New York City, and joins other local and regional governments in a commitment to help achieve the SDGs.
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